No. 23011/46/2014-PT
Govt. of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
(Police-I Division)
Police Training Section
North Block, New Delhi
Dated the 16™ April, 2014
To
The Chief Secretary
All State Govts. & UTs

Subject: Services eligible for long/short-term training programme under the Domestic
Funding of Foreign Training (DFFT) Scheme - reg.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that at present the officers
belonging to the Indian Administrative Service, Central Secretariat Service, State Civil Services,
Central Secretariat Stenographers Service (Gazetted) (CSSS) and such officers of the other two
All India Services, viz., Indian Police Service and Indian Forest Service and other organized
Group ‘A’ Central Civil Services, who are holding posts on deputation under the Central Staffing
Scheme, are eligible to apply for various long term and short-term training progarmmes
organized every year under the DFFT Scheme.

2. It has now been decided by DOPT vide their letter No. 12.037/39/2008-FTC (Trg.) dated
25.03.2014 to expand the above-mentioned criteria by allowing the officers belonging to Indian
Police Services (IPS) to apply for long term and short-term training programmes under the DFFT
Scheme even when they are not holding posts on deputation under the Central Staffing Scheme.

3. This provision will be applicable for the training programmes to be organized from the
year 2015-16 onwards.

Yourg faithfully

Directok (Police)
Tel. No. (011) 2309 3256
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